
Minutes 

Executive Committee Meeting 

Beverly – Marblehead Sail and Power Squadron 

September 14, 2022 

 

1.  The commander called the meeting to order at 1905 followed by the 

Pledge of Allegiance and a Moment of Silence for Our Troops in Harm’s 

Way. 

 

2.  Attendance:  Commander Sant Fournier; Lt/C Jack Reed; John Bedrossian; 

Lt/C Walter Riley; and Lt/C Bob Duncan 

 

3. The reading of the August 4, 2022, Executive Committee were read and 

approved with the exception that the attendance had been left off. 

 

4. Commander’s Comments.  Cdr San Fournier was concerned about the late 

mailings of invitations to the Corinthian Yacht Club dinner.  Jack said he 

would check with Dave Graham.. 

 

5.  Treasurer’s report.  Lt/C Schoenthal was absent.. 

 

6. SEO report: 

a. Harborfest was successful and attended by Walter, Ray Tilton and 

Cdr Sant Fournier. 

b. Alex Pszenny is conducting a celestial navigation course for one 

student. 

c. A virtual ABC course will be given October 6 – 10 with the Buzzards 

Bay Squadron 

d. The Committee suggested that Engine Maintenance Course be 

offered at JYC beginning in January 2023. 

 

7. The District Commander, Joe Kelliher has alerted us that the Broad Sound 

Squadron will be rolled into our squadron and suggested that we invite 



them to the Corinthian Dinner.  They have eight members.  Jack will send 

them and email and attempt to contact those without email. 

 

8.  Aidan Bunting has two laptops to donate.  Walter will pursue. 

 

9.  We have been asked to donate a raffle item to the District Conference.  We 

have a very fancy sextant that may be given. 

 

10.   The next Executive Committee meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 

November 2, at 1900. 

 

11.  The committee adjourned at 1934. 

 

 

 

Lt/C John F. Reed, AP 

Secretary 

 


